
 

 

CIR/Sch.Readiness Guid./20-21/072 Date: 08/07/2021 

 

SCHOOL READINESS GUIDELINES-FOUNDATION STAGE 1 & 2 (FS1 & FS2) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from School of Knowledge!! 

As we are set to welcome our students to school for the start of a new academic year, we 

extend our hand of Excellence, Perseverance and Resilience during this unprecedented 

phase. 

We are aware that you are eagerly waiting for the new academic session 2021-22 to observe 

your ward as he/she enters the threshold of the new schooling.  

Please note some of the important information and updates: 

There will be an Orientation Meeting before the start of the Academic Year in line with the 

SPEA Guidelines. This orientation is planned to familiarize parents and students with school 

policies, curriculum, online platform, and school’s expectations from them. 

 Orientation for the parents: 

FS1 on Sunday, 22nd August 2021 from 10 am to 11 am.  

FS2 on Monday, 23rd August 2021 from 9 am to 10 am. 

Year1 on Monday, 23rd August 2021 from 11 am to 12noon. 

We are making this meet and greet session possible through Zoom platform as we cannot 

have large gatherings on the premises and we will post details for the same through an 

email on Thursday, 19th August 2021.  

At present your child’s health and safety is our top priority. In the midst of this challenging 
situation, keeping in mind with the current practice of the new norms, safety protocols will 
be followed as set by SPEA and the school. We will begin this year with a sense of trust, care, 
love and support from each one of us.  



 

 
RE-OPENING FOR THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-2022:  
 
The Academic Year will begin on: 
FS1 Students-Tuesday, 1st September 2021. 
FS2 &Year1 -Sunday,29th August 2021. 
 

PAYMENT OF FEES:  
 
All FIRST TERM FEES MUST be paid via the SKIPLY APP or payment can be done 
directly at the School Account counter between the 22nd of August and the 10th of 
September 2020. There are NO CHANGES to the FEE STRUCTURE for the academic year 
2021-2022.  
 
SCHOOL UNIFORM & BOOK SALE:  
The school books and uniform (by JAGAD UNIFORMS) will be sold from Tuesday, 24th of 
August 2021 to Thursday 26th August 2021 in the school premises. Timings will be from 9.00 
am to 1 pm. 
 We would like to reiterate that other than our authorized supplier listed above, no 
enterprise or agency outside of school has been authorized with selling our school uniforms 
and parents are strongly reminded not to purchase school uniforms from any unauthorized 
vendor as differences in colour and pattern will not be accepted. 
 
Parents of students joining School of Knowledge for the Academic Year 2021-2022 are 
requested to kindly keep in touch with all updates on our school website and frequently 
check emails. 
 
Looking forward to your co-operation in helping your child accommodate well in the new 
normal environment. 
 
We take this opportunity to wish you a Happy and Safe Summer Holiday! God Bless you all! 
We hope that you will all get to spend some restful and meaningful quality time as families. 

We expect your unwavering support and cooperation throughout the year.  
 

God Bless you all! 
 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 Ms. June Amanna 
 (Principal) 


